
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Institution/Organization]  

[Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Patient's Name]  

[Patient's Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Patient's Name],  

Re: Interpretation of Your White Blood Cell (WBC) Test Results  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide you with the 

interpretation of your recent WBC test results conducted on [Date of 

Test].  

Your test results indicate a white blood cell count of [WBC Count] cells 

per microliter, which is [above/below/within] the normal reference range 

of [Normal Range]. This result can indicate several conditions, which I 

will outline below: 

1. **Increased WBC Count (Leukocytosis)**  

 Possible causes include:  

 - Infection  

 - Inflammation  

 - Stress  

 - Allergic reactions  

 - Bone marrow diseases  

2. **Decreased WBC Count (Leukopenia)**  

 Possible causes include:  

 - Viral infections  

 - Bone marrow disorders  

 - Autoimmune diseases  

 - Certain medications  

Given your specific results, I recommend [any follow-up actions, further 

tests, or referrals if necessary]. It is important to discuss these 

findings in detail, and I would like to schedule a follow-up appointment 

to address any questions or concerns you may have. 

Please feel free to reach out to my office at [Phone Number] or [Email 

Address] if you need immediate clarification or would like to set up an 

appointment. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Institution/Organization] 


